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DATE OF BOARD MEETING 

 

The board of directors (the “Board”) of Melbourne Enterprises Limited (the 

“Company”) announces that a meeting of the Board will be held on Friday, 12 

December 2014 for the purpose of, among other matters, approving the release of the 

annual results of the Company and its subsidiary for the year ended 30 September 

2014 and considering the payment of a final dividend. 

 

 

By Order of the Board 

Chung Yin Shu, Frederick 

Company Secretary 

 

 

Hong Kong, 1 December 2014 

 

As at the date of this announcement, the Board of the Company comprises (a) three 

executive directors, namely Dato’ Dr. Cheng Yu Tung, Mr. Chung Ming Fai and Mr. 

Chung Yin Shu, Frederick; (b) one non-executive director, namely Mr. Chung Wai 

Shu, Robert; and (c) four independent non-executive directors, namely Mr. Yuen Pak 

Yiu, Philip, Dr. Fong Yun Wah, Mr. Lo Pak Shiu and Mr. Yuen Sik Ming, Patrick. 

 

 

 

 

 

香港交易及結算所有限公司及香港聯合交易所有限公司對本公告的內容概不負

責，對其準確性或完整性亦不發表任何聲明，並明確表示，概不對本公告全部

或任何部份內容而產生或因倚賴該等內容而引致的任何損失承擔任何責任。 

 


